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The Latch
The Latch is a moms’ group who meets weekly. The purpose of the group is to offer 
moms an opportunity to meet with other moms, weigh their babies, learn about 
breastfeeding or infant care, and ask questions from the lactation consultant who will 
be leading the group. 

No registration is required to join this group on Tuesdays from 10:00 to 11:00 AM. 
From June through September, The Latch meets at the Lion’s Park in St. Croix Falls, WI, 
weather permitting. Beginning in October or if weather does not permit, meetings will 
be held in the Riverbend Conference Room in the lower level of the St. Croix Regional 
Medical Center.

The Latch: 2024 Schedule and “Extras”  

ST. CROIX HEALTH

MSCHFALLLATCH0824

No Latch

*FREE* infant massage class with Becca Dyson from the Burnett 
County Family Resource Center. Bring a blanket to lay baby on.

Walk & Roll with your baby. Meet at the St. Croix Lion’s Park and we 
will explore the hiking trails together. Strollers or baby carriers are 
recommended. Older children are welcome to join!

Baby Halloween Party! Dress up your baby in his or her costume and 
join us for treats and great conversation.

Thankful for our babies! Join us as we make a craft of thanks with baby.

No Latch. Happy Thanksgiving!

Let’s make a Christmas Craft!

No Latch. Enjoy your week!

No Latch. Happy New Year!

September 2024 - December 2024

September 3rd

September 10th

October 1st

*October 1st will be our last meeting at the St. Croix Lion’s Park until Spring 2025. Meetings 
will move to the lower level of the St. Croix Regional Medical Center. As you enter the 
hospital, please ask at the desk if you are unsure where to go. Please stay home with your 
baby if either of you have cold or flu symptoms for the safety of your friends at The Latch.

October 29th

November 19th

November 26th

December 17th

December 24th

December 31st


